
Join us at Wild Ginger in the month of June 
to benefit the Richmond Navy League.

JUNE 2018

ALL MONTH LONG

During the month of June, Wild Ginger will be offering their June Charity Sushi Roll benefiting the Richmond 
Navy League. A portion of the proceeds from each roll will go to support the Richmond Council. We invite you to 
visit Wild Ginger, enjoy some great food and beverage and be sure to ask for the Navy League Special roll.

Wild Ginger – Asian Fusion & Sushi

3734 Winterfield Road 
Midlothian, VA 23113

(804) 378-4988

www.wildgingerva.com

Visit the website for hours of operations.
PAN-ASIAN CUISINE


